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6th June 2025 
 
Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer,   

Continued Full-Day Attendance for Year 11 Students 

As we approach the final stages of the academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for your ongoing support throughout your child’s GCSE journey. This is a crucial period for our 
Year 11 students, and we are committed to ensuring they are fully prepared for their upcoming 
exams. 

To support this, we are offering a programme of bespoke lessons and targeted revision sessions 
every day, tailored to meet the specific needs of our students. These sessions have been carefully 
planned by subject teachers and are designed to reinforce key content, fill any knowledge gaps, and 
develop effective exam strategies. 

With this in mind, it is vital that students continue to attend school for the full day. Every session 
counts, and sustained attendance will ensure your child has the best possible chance of success. 
Students who miss these sessions may be at a disadvantage compared to their peers. 

We appreciate that this is a busy and sometimes stressful time, but we strongly urge all parents and 
carers to encourage full-day attendance up until the end of the exam period. Your support in 
reinforcing the importance of this with your child is greatly appreciated. Below you can see the 
provisional plan for year 11 for next week 
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If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
End of Year Celebration 
Pupils will be celebrating the end of their exams and the end of their time at City Academy on 
Monday 16th June. This will be after their Science or Triple Science exam. Celebrations will last 
approximately an hour so you should anticipate pupils leaving school at around 11:45am.  
 
 
DT and Further Maths Exams 
Pupils who study DT or Further Maths have their final exam on the 18th but will not need to attend 
school after the 16th other than for their exam.  
 
 
Results Day 
Results day is on Thursday August 21st and pupils will be able to pick up their results from 10am at 
City Academy. 
 
 
Uniform Donation 
If your child has any uniform items that are no longer needed, we kindly ask that you consider 
donating them, any uniform can be given to reception.  
 
 
Year 11 Prom 
A reminder that Year 11 Prom will be held at The Bristol Hotel on Tuesday 1st July 2025. Doors will 
open at 7:30pm, with the event running until 11:30pm. 
 
The theme is “Dress to Impress” and we cannot wait to welcome all of our Year 11 students to 
celebrate their achievements and the end of their journey at CAB. It promises to be a fantastic 
evening full of memories and celebration. 
 
Tickets are now available on ParentPay for £25, which include a welcome drink, food, DJ and 
dancing, photo booth and sweet station. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact Row Marston 
at: rownita.marston@clf.uk 
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We appreciate your cooperation and support in ensuring a smooth and successful end to the 
academic year. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
  
Thank you and best regards,  
  
Tom McGuinness  
Assistant Principal  
Culture & Ethos KS4  
  
  


